
From: Margaret Shanks  

Sent: 22 June 2021 17:28 

To: Tony Young 

Subject: Planning application 2021/0958/P 

Importance: High 

Dear Mr Young 

Re: Planning Application 2021/0958/P 

I have only learned today that additional drawings (Rev B) from the Applicant were posted on the 

planning website on 18 June 2021.  

The additional drawings, dated 5 May 2021, are still in accurate. They show an ‘existing aerial 

antenna’ and also ‘existing satellite dishes and aerial antennas’ which do not factually exist.  

Since 2016, Crestview has encouraged residents to install indoor aerials to replace aerials on our 

roof because we are in a conservation area. These facts are documented in Crestview Management 

meeting notes. All roof aerials had been removed prior to the Applicant’s revised drawings.  

I also note that Huawei equipment, eg 3900A Cabinet is still included for use, despite the fact that in 

December 2020, according to the UK government, such Huawei equipment would have to be 

removed by 2027 – which would cause further disturbance to Crestview residents. 

I hope that you include my comments when making your decision about the application. 

Kind regards 

Margaret Shanks 


